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Thanks for praying Brentwood Schools Christian Worker Trust 

c/o Shenfield High School 
Alexander Lane 

Shenfield, Brentwood 
Essex CM15 8RY 

Tel:  01277 249275 
Email: office@bscwt.org 

Dear Friends and Supporters, Website: www.bscwt.org 
 
Thank you for all your continuing prayers and support for the work of BSCWT.  Please see 
below our termly prayer calendar for the summer term.  We continue to trust in God for His 
continued direction, provision and protection for this work.  Many summer term activities 
that were curtailed over the last couple of years, are taking place in schools once again this 
year, including exams and other events.  We are grateful to be able to continue supporting 
the schools and highly value your prayers for our work this term.   
With many thanks, Fiona on behalf of all at BSCWT. 
 
May 2022 
 

30/1  

2 Bank Holiday 

3 Please pray for our schools, Head Teachers and staff as the new term continues.  
Please also pray for the BSCWT staff team and Associate Workers for our work 
ahead in schools this term.   

4 Please pray for our lunchtime clubs at Holly Trees (led by Alison) and Warley (led 
by Sue), starting up again this term. 

5 New! Please pray for Alison supporting pupils at Anglo European School. 

6 Please pray for Holly and Alison taking 6th Form assemblies at Becket Keys 
School today. 

7/8 Pray for Schools Fortnight 8-22 May 2021 

9 Please pray for Ian and Alison taking assemblies at Brentwood County High 
School this week. 

10 Please pray for Sue, Ian, Gelila and the team preparing our ‘It’s Your Move’ 
lessons to support Year 6 pupils in schools. 

11 Please pray for the BSCWT Trustees as they meet today.   

12 Please pray for Sue, Frances and Alison taking primary school assemblies this 
week. 

13 Pray for head teachers, school staff and pupils during ‘Pray for Schools Fortnight’ 
(8th – 22nd May).  

14/15 Pray for Schools Fortnight 8-22 May 2021 

16 Please pray for Ian and Frances taking assemblies at St Martin’s School this 
week. 

17 Please pray for Frances leading the Wonder Space club at St Martin’s School 
every Tuesday lunchtime. 

18 Please pray for Associate Workers Joan and Nina taking primary school 
assemblies this term. 

19 Please pray for Frances, Fiona and the 6th Form student leader as they support 
Christian Union members at Shenfield School. 
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20 Please pray for your own local school as ‘Pray for Schools Fortnight’ comes 
towards a close. 

21/22 End of Pray for Schools Fortnight.   

23 Please pray for students in all secondary schools as they sit A-Level & GCSE 
exams over the next few weeks. 

24 Please pray for the team starting ‘It’s Your Move’ lessons in primary schools to 
support Year 6 pupils preparing to move to secondary schools. 

25 Please pray for Holly and Fiona supporting students pastorally at Shenfield 
School. 

26 Please pray for Sue and our Associate Workers Anthea and Helen supporting 
pupils at Warley Primary School. 

27 Please give thanks for all the opportunities the team have had to support our local 
schools this half term.  End of half term.   

 Half Term 30 May-3 June  

 
June 2022 
 

6 Please pray for the team as our ‘It’s Your Move’ lessons with Year 6 pupils continue 
in primary schools this week. 

7 Please pray for Ian and Fiona preparing the summer term BSCWT Newsletter. 

8 Please pray for Alison and Sue in their roles as Chaplains supporting pupils 
pastorally at The Endeavour School. 

9 Please pray for Joan and Nina leading the Larchwood Bible Club every Thursday 
lunchtime. 

10 Please pray for Sue and Associate Worker Angela supporting pupils at Grove 
House School. 

11/12   

13 Please continue to pray for the team taking It’s Your Move lessons with Year 6 
pupils and give thanks for the ‘It’s Your Move’ books sponsored by the local 
churches. 

14 Please pray for the BSCWT office move at the end of this term. 

15 Please pray for the BSCWT Trustees as they meet today.  

16 Please pray for Ian and Alison in their role as Chaplains at Brentwood County High 
School. 

17 Please pray and give thanks for the two sets of OT Mini lessons in primary schools 
this term, led by Barbara and Alison, supported by Frances. 

18/19  

20 As our It’s Your Move lessons end this week, please continue to pray for the team 
taking the lessons with Year 6 pupils and give thanks for the ‘It’s Your Move’ books 
sponsored by the local churches. 

21 Please continue to pray for secondary school students sitting exams. 

22 Please pray for the distribution of the BSCWT Summer Term Newsletter.  Please 
give thanks for all the churches and Church Reps that support our work. 

23 Please pray for Holly supporting pupils at Mountnessing School. 

24 Please pray for all secondary schools as they deliver induction days for Year 6 
pupils this week.  

25/26  

27 Please pray for our new Treasurer, Claire, and give thanks for Peter and Joe and 
all their work as joint-Treasurers for BSCWT. 
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28 Please continue to pray for our primary school lunchtime clubs at Holly Trees, 
Warley and Larchwood. 

29 Please pray for our team taking assemblies in primary schools this half term. 

30 Please pray for Fiona representing BSCWT at inter-schools and community 
meetings. 

 
July 2022 
 

1 Please pray for the staff team preparing for the end of term prayer space ‘LifeSpace’ 
at Shenfield High School. 

2 / 3 SOLID Youth Event weekend 1-3 July: https://www.solidfestival.org.uk/ 

4 Please pray for all who volunteer with BSCWT and give thanks for their willingness 
to be a part of our work.  

5 Please pray for Frances in her role as Chaplain supporting students pastorally at 
St Martin’s School. 

6 We give thanks for Ian in his role as Director of Schools Work leading our staff team 
and Associate Workers.  

7 We give thanks for the Trustees and Support Teams working tirelessly behind the 
scenes enabling the Trust to continue serving the schools.  

8 Please continue to pray for the organisation of the BSCWT office move. 

9/10  

11 Please pray for all those moving to further education, college, university or work in 
September. Please also pray for all school students and staff members who are 
moving to new schools in September. 

12 Please pray for the BSCWT staff team leading the ‘LifeSpace’ prayer space as part 
of the careers day at Shenfield High School today. 

13 Please pray for all the Year 6 pupils soon to leave primary school and start at 
secondary school. 

14 Please pray for all the ‘seeds’ that have been planted through our work with schools 
this year. 

15 Please pray for Fiona and Gelila in their administration work for BSCWT and in 
preparation of our office move. 

16/17  

18 We praise God for his goodness and faithfulness directing and sustaining the work 
of BSCWT in our local schools once again this year and for the provision of the new 
BSCWT office. 

19 Please pray for a positive end to the school term this week and for safety and 
protection for students, teachers, support staff and their families over the Summer 
holidays.   

20 Please pray for a blessed, safe and restful summer break for school staff, students 
and for all the BSCWT staff and volunteers.  

21 Please pray for a safe and successful BSCWT office move! End of term 

 
Pray for Schools Fortnight is 8th-22nd May – please encourage your church to pray for our local 
schools, head teachers, staff and pupils, especially those taking exams. 
 
School Summer Holidays: Friday 22 July – Tuesday 31 August 2022 
(Exact dates may vary from school to school). 
 
Autumn Term starts Wednesday 1st September 2022 
(Start dates may vary from school to school). 

https://www.solidfestival.org.uk/

